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TORONTO LICENSING TRIBUNAL ELECTRONIC HEARING: 
April 28, 2022 (9:30 AM) 
Summary of Decisions 

E. Montigny / M. Lee / P. Turtle 

1. Calogero Peter Puma (Report No. 7698) 
Applicant for the Renewal of Tow Truck Driver's Licence No. D09-4535096 

  DECISION: 

 
  The Tribunal approved the request for adjournment of this matter to June 9, 2022 

at 9:30 a.m., on consent. 
 

(Mr. Puma attended today’s hearing) 
 

 

2. Manjit Pahal (Report No. 7393) 
Applicant for the Renewal of Taxicab Owner's Licence No. V02-2015646, Taxicab 
Plate No. 2454 

  DECISION: 

 
  The Tribunal approved the joint Proposed Resolution signed on April 27 and April 

28, 2022, as follows: 
 
  “The Licence will be renewed, subject to the following conditions: 
 

(1) All fees, documents and/or any outstanding requirements, apart from the 
proof of payment of any outstanding by-law fines addressed below, must be 
submitted to the satisfaction of MLS within 30 days of the Tribunal hearing, 
failing which the Licence may be cancelled; 

 
(2) Satisfactory proof of payment of all outstanding by-law fines is delivered to 

MLS, on or before 4 p.m. on September 30, 2022, failing which the Licence 
may be cancelled.  Proof of payment can be submitted via emailed to 
mlsconditionreporting@toronto.ca. 

 
(3) The Licence will be placed on probation for a period of one (1) year.  The 

Licensee is advised that during the probationary period, MLS may make 
additional checks of any driving, criminal, and by-law charges and 
convictions against the Licensee and conduct other investigations, as 
appropriate, to assess the Licensee's compliance with the requirements of 
Chapter 546 of the Municipal Code and other applicable laws; 
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(4) During the probationary period, if Municipal Licensing and Standards has 
concerns with any new charges or convictions against the Licensee or any 
other concerns with respect to the conduct of the Licensee, those matters 
and report no. 7393 and any updating material, may be brought back before 
the Tribunal for a full hearing.” 

 
(Ms Patricia Reilly, Paralegal attended today's hearing on behalf of Ms Pahal) 


